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Dear Colleagues:

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association!

The PMA is once again requesting for your generous support in behalf of the affected

families of Typhoon Urduja and Vinta. Some provinces from Visayas and Mindanao

were recently placed under a state of calamity due to the onslaught of these two
typhoons.

With our objective to extend assistance for them, the PMA will be accepting
donations in cash and in kind for the benefit of the affected physicians and their
families.

Please send your donation to the PMA Secretariat office c/o Ms. Liezl Mendigo or
cash donations can be directly remitted to the Cashier at the Secretariat Office or can
be readily deposited to PMA's calamity fund per herein details:

: PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS, COMPONENT

SOCIETY PRESIDENTS, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB SPECIALTY

SOCIETI ES, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES

: REQUEST FOR SUPPORT FoR TYPHOON URDUJA AND VINTA vlCTlMS

: DECEMBER27,7Al7

: Philippine Medical Association
: Current Account Union Bank No. 000-480-013-603

For easy monitoring, kindly provide the Accounting office (by fax at +632 929-6951or
email at philmedas@yahoo"com) with the copy of your deposit slip.

Thank you very much for your kind support.

Very truly yours,

M.D.

NARDO III, M.D.

Secretary General


